
Upcoming dates for your 

diary 

11th Nov— PTFA Disco 

18th Nov—Children in Need  

22nd Nov—Flu vaccinations 

(Y1,2 and 3) 

25th Nov—Bags to School 

28th November– full Gover-

nor’s meeting  

30th Nov—Coffee Morning  

and St Andrew’s Day Service 

at 2.15pm 

1st Dec—PTFA Bedtime 

Stories with Santa. 

7th/8th Dec—KS1 Christmas 

Play, details soon 

16th Dec—Christmas Lunch 

and PTFA Christmas Fair 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

11th November 2016 

Dear Parents, 

                    The children have been busy and it was a pleasure to show 

some visitors around school this week.  They were all very impressed 

with how our children were learning and commented on the behaviour of 

our children and how they were all looked happy, engaged and excited 

about learning.   

                     Our Macmillan Coffee morning was a success and we raised 

£194.10; a great amount for such a worthy cause.  Thank you again to all 

who baked and came and supported us. 

                      Children in Need is our next fundraising event which will 

take place on Friday 18th November.  Your children can come in non  

uniform wearing spotty clothes/accessories and donate £1.  There will 

also be a spotty bake sale at playtime.  The children will make some 

cakes but any donations of spotty cakes will be very gratefully received.  

Please let Mrs Lakins or Miss Coggins know if you are going to bake or 

just send them in on Friday! 

Hilary Brewster 

Head Teacher 

Be the Best We Can Be 

Messages or reminders from…….. 
Reception— Thank you to all who came to Friday read. 

Year 1 and Year 2—Please can you donate small cardboard boxes. 

Year 3 and 4— Please return consent forms for the Metheringham Airfield trip.  

Y4’s, please remember to bring in Reading Diaries every day and return homework on Wednesday’s 

Year 5 and 6— no special notices this week 

YOUNG VOICES—Tickets are selling quickly, so please return all parent ticket and T-shirt orders by 
Monday 14th November so we can book. 

Children in Need! 
Friday 18th November is Spotty Day!   

Please wear something spotty instead of school uniform and  
donate a £1 

Spotty cakes for sale at break time so please bring in some   money 
for cakes. 



PTFA Events 

Disco—Friday 11th November 

Key Stage 1     6pm-7pm 

Key Stage 2     7.15pm- 8.30pm 

£2.50 including drinks, sweets and glowsticks! Pay on the door please. 

 

Bags 2 School. 

An opportunity to have a clear out before Christmas! Please fill the bag that we have 

sent home with unwanted adults’ and children’s clothing, paired shoes, hats, belts, 

handbags, ties and soft toys (no bedding, curtains, towels, household linen or bric-a-brac 

please). The more we weigh, the more they pay!  

Year 6 Study Books 

Do you want to help your child at home? 
 

We have study books in school to support your 

child with learning at home.  These can be  

purchased from shops but we are selling them at a 
reduced price of £1 each book.  Books will be on 

sale at the end of each day next week in Y6  if you 
want to have a look at the books and purchase 

them. 

LCC have asked us to direct you to 

their website to read about  

proposed changes to admission  

arrangements for 2018: 
 

www.lincolnshire.go.uk/admissionsconsultation 

Advanced Warning: 

All children will need a throwaway packed 

lunch on Friday December 9th.  

If you order a hot school meal from the 

Farm  

Kitchen for this day your child will  

automatically be provided with a Farm Kitch-

en packed lunch. If you have already ordered 

a hot meal for this day you can cancel it by 

emailing Farm Kitchen at  

enquiries@thefarmkitchen.com 

 

Tempest Photography orders are being 

collected on Monday morning so please 

make sure all of your completed orders 

are handed in at the Office by 9am on 

Monday. 


